
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Gold Line Light Rail Station Conversions project in fiscal year 
2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Sacramento Regional Transit District and the 
project is located at the Watt/Manlove Station (Sacramento, CA 95826), Mather Field Station 
(Rancho Cordova, CA 95827), Sunrise Station (Rancho Cordova, CA 95742) and Historic 
Folsom Station (Folsom, CA 95630).  
 
The funding would be used to complete phase two construction of 4 light rail station conversions 
to accommodate new low-floor light rail vehicles and improve accessibility.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


